
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Holiday Notice 

 
Dear Valued Members, 
  

Our offices remain open except on public holidays as the holiday 

season approaches. We want to assure you that we are always 

available to assist you. 

  

Please stay connected with us through the following convenient 

channels: 

1. You can submit your claims or proof of payment to us anywhere 

and anytime. Send a WhatsApp message to +263773385145 and 

/or +263788716817 and enjoy convenience. 

2. You can call our offices which will remain open during business 

hours. 

3. The contact numbers+263292887262/+26329277415 For the 

Bulawayo offices and +263242751952 for the Harare office. 

4. Check out our official social media page on the website for more 

information. 

We wish you a joyous and peaceful holiday season filled with love, 

laughter, and prosperity. 

Kind Regards, 

CLOTHING INDUSTRY PENSION FUND 

 

https://contactoldmutual.mail-messaging.com/tracking/1/click/JBooyuiIkymotCmEk-KhWEiEkfnHV3jXgtHIOdnbcXA=

